
MAKING BIG BASIN SAFE FOR PEOPLE AND WILDLIFE 

LEARN ABOUT BIG BASIN’S RECOVERY

	� On-site milling operations are ongoing to mill wood deemed hazardous.

	� Temporary facilities and signage are being developed in preparation for the interim limited use area of the 
park for Summer 2022.

	� Bids for the next hazardous tree removal contract are expected the first week of February.

	� Bids for emergency contract (post storm) to replace failed culvert at Union Creek are expected first week 	
of February.

	� The second webinar about Big Basin was held on January 20th covering topics of resilient planning, design, 
and management in the context of Big Basin’s future. The webinar was well attended and the recording will 
be posted on the website.

	� The next and final webinar for the visioning process will be a workshop format and is scheduled for February 
17th, from 6-8PM.

STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT

	� The #BigBasinBigVision (https://reimaginingbigbasin.org/bigbasinbigvision/) social media outreach activity is 
now underway! Members of the public and local community can provide images through social media or on 
the project website representing their big vision for the future of Big Basin. Images will appear on the 	
project website.

	� Parks California awarded a grant to a local outdoor school to integrate the Reimagining Big Basin project into 
5th and 6th grade curriculum and to provide a summary of their ideas to State Parks.

	� An article in the New York Times highlighted the Santa Cruz area and Big Basin as being one of the 52 Places 
for a Changed World. You can view the article here. (https://www.nytimes.com/interactive/2022/travel/52-
places-travel-2022.html?searchResultPosition=1#santa-cruz)
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STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT (CONTINUED)

	� Help preserve the gateway to Big Basin by assisting the Sempervirens Fund in purchasing a 153-acre plot 
of redwood forest located along the entrance to Big Basin Redwoods State Park. To learn more, click here. 
(https://sempervirens.org/)

	� If you would like to volunteer at Big Basin and assist in the recovery and restoration process, 
please fill out this form. (https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc10YllGIlI-r6kem_iL_
LEz398V0QWdjaF5ezIpoHWsxnTxQ/viewform)
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JOIN THE CONVERSATION ON SOCIAL MEDIA


